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In today’s The Hill AAF’s Ben Gitis discusses the NRLB’s joint employer rule and notes that today Congress 
will have the opportunity to help American workers and small businesses. See excerpt below:

“The NLRB’s ruling threatens to upend small businesses and impose a major barrier to job creation. Returning 
the joint employer standard to its traditional definition would provide much needed clarity and helpfully 
sidestep the economic pitfalls affiliated with this ill-conceived decision.”

Click here to read the full op-ed featured.
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http://thehill.com/opinion/finance/358927-congress-can-help-small-business-and-american-workers-with-this-bill

